
Library Learning Challenge 

 
      Want to try something new?   

We invite you to participate in our Library  
Learning Challenge and your name will go  
into a draw at the end to win one free Sewing  
Together, But Apart Day  

 
 
 
Come to the Library at any of the fall Gatherings and here is what you’ll do > 
 

➢ Pick a Technique from the first bag (a list will be posted) 
➢ You may have a 2nd chance to pick a technique if it really isn’t what you’d like to 

learn or you already know how and want to learn something new 
➢ Pick a Fat Quarter from the second bag – to be incorporated in the project you 

make learning this new Technique  
➢ You can take out an ‘extra’ book to help you and it may also help you pick a 

project.  (e.g., If you already have 3 books you want to borrow and you pick 
Appliqué, you can add one book from the Appliqué Tag) 

➢ Make a gift or something for Outreach - Project size can be as small as a 
placemat or up to a teddy bear or lap quilt (max size 200" perimeter). 

➢ Challenge will run from September 2023 to April 2024 – watch the Weekly email, 
Guild Website and Monthly Newsletter for updates 

 
 
Once your “Learning” is finished, send a picture of it to Kathy Bissett for the next 
month’s Show & Share, (by the Sunday before our Monthly Meeting) making sure you 
state the item pictured is for the Library Learning Challenge. Be sure to include what 
you learned.  Would you use the new technique again? Easier or harder than you 
thought and name the book(s) that helped you.    
 
Once the item has been shown at the Monthly Meeting, there will be one ballot with your 
name deposited in the draw. Entries must be received by April 14, 2024 for the April 
2024 Zoom meeting. The winner’s name will be drawn at the end of the Show & Share 
and announced that evening.    
 
Hope you join in the fun! Looking forward to seeing you on September 6, 2023. 
 
The Library Team 
 
 
 


